
 

 
From: PAEA Members <paea.members@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Sep 4, 2015 at 9:51 PM 
Subject: PAEA Election 2015 
To: Polish Engineers <paea.members@gmail.com> 
 
 

Dear Members, 

We can finally close the 2015 elections.  

Of the 62 members qualified to vote, 33 approved the list of nominated candidates. Since 53.2% 
of the members took the time to vote / return ballots, the new officers are elected according to the 
PAEA By-Laws. There were no write-in candidates. Also, there were no votes against the 
nominated list.  Thus, we can state that the vote was 33 for and 0 against the proposed slate.  

Nominating Committee consisting of Roman Poplawski, Janusz Kulczuga and Pawel Pacocha 
developed slate of candidates for the 2015-2017 administrative year. Election results are 
provided below. New administration will assume their responsibilities in September 2015. 

 President:                        ANDRZEJ PAWLOWSKI                        
 1 Vice:                              JERZY PIETROWSKI    
 2 Vice:                              EWA MROCZEK 
 Recording Secretary:     KRZYSZTOF KOMPIEL 
 Financial Secretary:       MALGORZATA GROCHAL 
 Treasurer:                        DIANA KUKAWSKI 

 Nominating Committee:  KRZYSZTOF CHELMINSKI, BARTLOMIEJ BOBEK, RENE' T 
PIETRZYK                            

 Auditing Committee:  ADAM CZYSZCZON, RAFAL KOPACKI, PAWEL PACOCHA 

 
 
                                                   Board of Directors 

New                                                                                              Carry over 

MICHAEL  NIEDZINSKI                                                                ANDRZEJ  CZYSZCZON 

EDWARD  STARUK                                                                      ROMAN  KORCZAK 

GRAZYNA  CZYSZCZON                                                             DANUTA M.T.  SZYMULANSKI 

RICHARD  KACZMAREK                     

 

Auditing Committee consisting of Stanley Witczak, Ewa Mroczek and Ed Staruk convened and 
reviewed the financial statements for the past two years. 



 

Best Regards 

PAEA ADMINISTRATION 

--  

 
POLISH AMERICAN ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION 
www.polishengineers.org 
 

http://www.polishengineers.org/

